
 

 
 
 

 
23rd October 2023 
 
Dear all 
 
I would like to wish you and your family an enjoyable and safe Halloween midterm break. 
School ends at 3.05pm Wednesday 25th October for all students. Please remember the 
Firework Safety Code so that you and others remain safe while having fun and games.  
 
Before they explode read the code! 
 
1 Light sparklers one at a time and wear gloves 
2 Never give sparklers to a child under 5 
3 Buy fireworks marked BS 7114 
4 Keep fireworks in a closed box 
5 Follow the instructions on each firework 
6 Light them at arm’s length using a taper 
7 Stand well back 
8 Never go back to a lit firework 
9 Never put fireworks in your pocket 
10 Never throw fireworks 
11 Keep pets indoors 

 
 

 
Also take care on the roads – the evenings are becoming dark 
very early. DON’T FORGET THE CLOCKS GO BACK ON 
SATURDAY 28th OCTOBER 2023 AT MIDNIGHT (an easy 
way to remember is ‘Fall back. Spring forward’) 
 
School re-opens on Monday 6th November 2023 at 8.45am for all 
students.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms P Stuart 
Principal 
 
To access Belfast Model School for Girls Privacy notice or GDPR policy please see our school website 
at www.belfastgms.org 
 


